May 10, 1921

Dear Mother, Father, and Pete:

Speakers' Bureau Committee entails planning the meetings of
Speakers' Bureau, and directing meetings, (acting as critic of
the evening). It is no very stupendous job.

I have to do some work for costumes for Sph. Tree Ceremonies
today. I didn't write that I was supposed to be in the mob for
Thirda[sic] Hall but dropped out when I was feeling so punk
because I was afraid of the rehearsals on the damp ground at
night.

Had a letter from Grandpa today.

Love,

Fannie



